
2024 Shoebox Project Drive

Each Shoebox should:
Contain about $50 worth of new items
Resemble a gift that you would be excited to give a good friend or
loved one
Have a lid that can be opened for inspection

To arrange pick up at your school/site,
contact Christine McGovern

(vp2@etfoniagara.ca)

Filling the Shoebox- Choose at least one item from each of the
categories 

Sweet: candies/chocolate
Soothing: lotion/balms/face mask sheet and spa headband
Pretty: nail polish/mascara/lipstick/jewelry /body spray
Self-care: journal/colouring
Warm: fuzzy socks, mittens/hat
Financial empowerment: $5-$10 gift card to a grocery or drug store
Supportive: Handwritten card (signed first name only in an unsealed
envelope

Putting it together:
Select your Shoebox & wrap if necessary. All items must fit within a
standard-sized shoebox or a decorative memory box of the same size
(approximately 14"x8"x5")-no hinged lids please.
Wrap the top and bottom of the Shoebox separately. 
Line your gift with tissue paper and make sure the wrapping has no
rips & tears.
The gift must be unsealed so that it can be opened for inspection-no
bows please.

See over for more information

November 1-25, 2024 



Please do not include:
Used goods
Unpackaged items
Hotel/Free Samples
Sized clothing (i.e. S, M, L, XL)
Products containing alcohol (ie. mouthwash and sanitizer)
Candles
Foundations, concealers or any product for a specific skin tone
Tampons & sanitary napkins
Razors, nail kits or anything that could cause harm
Jumbo-sized containers
Perfume and heavily fragranced products
Children's products


